
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Supervisors of the Township of Derry, Dauphin 
County, Pennsylvania, will conduct a public hearing on Tuesday, June 23, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. 
via Zoom Webinar due to the COVID-19 crisis. The purpose of the hearing is to receive public 
comment regarding Conditional Use Application No. 2020-03, as filed by Amit Jain, regarding 
the property at 1630 E. Chocolate Ave., Hershey (Tax Map Parcel No. 24-007-112). The 
applicant requests that a Conditional Use authorization be granted under the provisions of 
Chapter 225 (Zoning), Section 225-501.20 of the Code of the Township of Derry for the 
establishment of a Short-Term Rental.   
 
A digital copy of the Conditional Use application and supporting information can be obtained 
via email by contacting jenelles@derrytownship.org.    
 
The link to the Zoom Webinar for the public hearing is available at www.derrytownship.org,  
under the ‘Agendas and Minutes’ tab, under ‘Board of Supervisors.’  The Board of 
Supervisors will accept public comment during the Zoom Webinar, or written comments 
related to the hearing may be provided via e-mail to jenelles@derrytownship.org until noon 
on June 23, 2020. 
 
All interested parties are invited to attend the public hearing via Zoom Webinar. 
 
Charles W. Emerick, Jr., Director of Community Development 
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